
 

 

Election Results: Thank you to all who voted and all willing to serve! 

• The KCCD CCA Officers remain unchanged for the 25-26 school year: 

o President: Matthew Crow (CC) 

o Vice-President: Buzz Pierson (PC) 

o Secretary: Matthew Andrasian-Jones (BC) 

o Treasurer: Sherie Burges (PC) 

o Adjunct Executive Officer: Justin H. Bell (BC) 

o NEA Representative: Joe Solvacek (CC) 

• There are familiar faces AND some new folks serving BC: 

o BC Chair: Shawn Newsom (History)—new position 

o BC Representatives: 

▪ Ariel Dyer (Library)—new  

▪ Nancy Mai (Nursing) 

▪ Christian Parker (History) 

▪ Laura Peet (English)—new  

• Appointed positions will be made official at the next (and final) KCCD 

CCA meeting; Pam Boyles and Ann Tatum have agreed to continue in 

their Grievance and Negotiation roles. 

 

Adjunct Health Care Side Letter: Thank you for approving! 

• Next steps: HR will review eligibility and reach out to those adjunct 

faculty who are eligible no later than the second week in July. Those 

faculty will then have the opportunity to enroll in health care during the 

normal enrollment period. 

• Questions should be directed to your Chief Negotiator, Matt Crow,  

 

Reminders:  

• Final KCCD CCA Meeting is Monday, May 5, 12:45-2:45 via Zoom. The 

link is included in the agenda sent out by your KCCD CCA Secretary, 

Matt Andrasian-Jones. 

 

Submitted by Ann Tatum (BC Campus Chair and Negotiator), April 30, 2025 


